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Location:
• Conference call

Call to Order:
• The meeting was called to order at 7:06 PM by Ricky.

Present On The Call
• Ricky Fung-A-Fat
• Andy Kireta
• Mike Pancerev
• Mark Hull (Lawrence County)
• Mike Brendle (Buffer Creek)

Previous Meeting Minutes:
• The Minutes from the February meeting were reviewed.
• Andy motioned to accept the February Minutes. The motion was seconded by Mark with

all parties in favor.

Treasurer’s Report:
• Andy had emailed the Treasurer’s Report to Ricky earlier in the week. Ricky then

forwarded it onto the Board members and others present at tonight’s meeting.
• Mark had a question as to when the PSCA year started and end. Ricky mentioned the

PSCA year ran from September 1st thru August 31st.
• Mark and Mike Brendle both mentioned that they have been asked by various shooters

about the large amount of money in the PSCA bank account. Ricky explained that since
the PSCA expenses are budgeted out two (2) years in advance, a majority of money
currently in the PSCA bank account has already been allocated to cover PSCA expenses
up-to and including the 2014 - 2015 shooting year.

• There was also some discussion of making the PSCA year coincide with the calendar
year (i.e. January 1st thru December 31st).  Everyone present thought it would be a good
topic to be discussed further at this year annual meeting.

• Mark motioned to accept the current Treasurer’s Report.  Seconded by Mike Brendle
with all parties in favor.

Old Business:
• Mark informed those present that the Western Zone Shoot flyer and entry forms were

available online at the LCSA and PSCA websites.  Additionally, shooters are also able to
register online at www.winscoreonline.com.

• Ricky informed those present that he had been in contact with Thunder Ridge and had
been told that the Eastern Zone Shoot flyer would be available April 1st.  Additionally, he
had been informed that since gas drilling operations had slowed in the area, hotel
accommodations should not be as hard to get as they normally are in that area.

• Mike B. informed those present that preparation for the State Shoot is progressing…
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o They are currently in the process putting together a list of hotels in the area
offering discounted rates for shooters attending the State Shoot.

o Roy Fritz of Stonycreek will be setting the targets for the sub-gauge course.
o Mike Mohr of Seven Springs will be setting the targets for 5-Stand.
o Mike Luongo of The Shooting Academy will be setting the targets for FITASC.
o Mike Brendle and Chuck Frazier will be setting the targets for the Main Event.

• Ricky informed those present that all the trophies for the State Shoot have been ordered
and will be shipped to Buffer Creek sometime in the beginning of July.

• Ricky also informed those present that he had been in contact with High Grade Shooters
Supplies about purchasing the two (2) guns to be given away in the Target Incentive
Program (T.I.P.). Mark motioned that Ricky place the order for the two (2) guns.
Motion was seconded by Andy with all parties in favor.

New Business:
• There was no business.

Next Meeting date and location:
• The next monthly PSCA Board meeting was scheduled for Friday, April 19th. The

meeting will be held via conference call and will start at approximately 7:00 PM.

• Motion to adjourn by Mark. The motion was seconded by Andy, with all parties in favor.

• Meeting adjourned at 7:49 PM.


